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Dear Ronen,
The legal review of the findings and corrective actions report for the Global EHS Assessment conducted by our team is now complete.  We would like to take the opportunity to acknowledge the Nahariyah Mill team for their strong commitment to EHS and Sustainability Performance.

From our discussion with the assessment team and as evidenced by the limited findings observed during the assessment, we believe that the Nahariyah Mill has achieved an exemplary level of performance within Kimberly-Clark.
Other K-C locations could learn from the example you and your team have demonstrated with the implementation of EHS Management System and how it has been integrated into the overall business process.
Again, congratulations to you and your team on reaching ONE MILLION HOURS without a Reportable Injury on 13 April as well as the most recent accomplishment of reaching four years without a Reportable Injury.  Often, these achievements are difficult to sustain, but with the exceptional results of the Global EHS Assessment, we believe that more of this performance can be expected from your organization.
Best regards,
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	Gregg Clark
	Mike Lloyd

	Director, Global Safety & Hygiene Team
	Director, Global Environment Team



